
Wednesday night meeting begin! 
   We are excited to share that we have started meeting on 
Wednesday nights with some people from the Tuesday night 
Bible study. It was the first time that many had attended a 
Church of Christ service. We took the time to explain why we 
sang and prayed and had a lesson, all from scripture. We 
wanted them to know scripture is the base for all we do. 
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Obi traveled 
through five air 
ports on our way 
to Texas 

Our team gave an 
update of our work 
for the opening 
chapel at the Vision 
Workshop.                        

                                 
Tristan will be going 
to Northern Ireland 
for his field time. He 
is with a team of 
four. He could not 
be happier.

SEEK 
Pray for our family and 
for those God will put 

before us and our team

1
SERVE 

Pray for the gospel to 
be heard and to be 

received.
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DISCIPLE 

Pray for a movement of 
believers who will in 

turn spread the gospel 
and plant churches.
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     We connected with the 
former President of the Deaf 
and Blind Society of 
Washington. He was able to 
give us great insights into 

the needs and concerns of the deaf in the greater Seattle area. He 
confirmed our understanding of the spiritual state of the area. The 
opportunity is wide open. We have furthered our connections with the deaf 
by finding local meetups. Elizabeth has been teaching us American Sign 
Language. It is important for the deaf that everyone learn to communicate 
in ASL. We have also confirmed our intern Rob Peterson. Rob is deaf and 
he is currently studying to be a preacher. He will be joining the mission this 
summer. He is a great communicator to both the deaf and the hearing. We 

are looking forward to his arrival. 

We are excited to announce our son Tristan has been chosen to serve in 
Northern Ireland. He will be serving in Coleraine, Ireland for eighteen 
months. He will be serving with Tanner Bute, Sydney Woodand Rachel 
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A LASTING IMPRESSION! 
    We have been blessed since we started our journey to become a 
family on mission. While we were in school at SIBI our son Tristan 
decided to join the AIM program and give his life to ministry. Levi my 
next son is wanting to attend AIM as well. As you know our oldest 
daughter is already with us. We gained a son in law dedicated to 
serving God. Now the younger children are preparing for a life of 
service. Obi seems drawn to pulpits, maybe because I preach or just 
because it looks fun to play on. I pray that God is putting in his small 
heart the desire to serve in His Kingdom. Preach the Word little guy!



Maddux. They are currently serving at a congregation in McPherson, 
Kansas. Last month, Tristan was in Mexico, City serving and next month 
AIM will be traveling to the east coast. He is being fully equipped for 
kingdom work in Coleraine. Please pray for his safety, spiritual growth, the 

good work and for his financial need 
which will double in April. Thank you for 
your love and support.

    We are working to bring many people 
to obedience to Christ and HIs calling. 
This mission has been exciting, 
rewarding and humbling. Please pray for 
the individuals and families that we are 
studying with. They come from all walks 

of life and Satan wants to distract them. For us, there is no greater job in 
the world. We love kingdom work. We were told raising children on the 
mission field would be hard. Our son Levi has been in our prayers as he 
transitioned from the Sunset Youth Group. He made the decision to follow 
Christ. Trent baptized him Sunday, February 2nd following his sermon. 

We continue to look for all avenues of places to meet and 
opportunities to connect with people. We are utilizing coffee shops, 
libraries and community centers. We are working to the future. We will start 
meeting on Sunday, February 16th. We look forward to inviting people to 
worship with us. 

Pray for the lost in this influential port city. We are excited to 
open our home to prayer, praise, fellowship and bible study. 
We are enjoying bible studies and reaching out into the 
community around us. Remember, you are welcome here! 
This is God’s house. Please visit with us, evangelize with us 
and pray with us often. We are unable to serve without your 
love, prayers and support. Thank you church, we thank God 
for you!
Support can be sent to:
Lakeview church of Christ c/o Trent Herbert
PO 44347 Tacoma, Washington 98448
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